
May 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

At Rokeby School we are keen to promote healthy living and mental wellbeing for all our
students. This year we will be holding our annual Health Awareness Week during the week
beginning 6th June 2022.

On Monday 6th June we are holding Sports Day. Your child has chosen to participate in this
event. Students are expected to turn up at school as normal for registration at 8:30. They
are permitted to wear their full Rokeby PE kit. It is also advisable for them to bring
appropriate items for the weather eg sun cream / waterproof jacket.

From Rokeby we will be walking to Eastlea School field, where the event will be held. Upon
completion students will return to Rokeby and will be dismissed at the normal time of
2:45pm.

All boys entitled to a free school meal will be provided with a packed lunch, whilst all others
will need to bring their own. Please note that students will not be allowed out of the venue to
go to the shops during the event. It is also advisable for students to bring plenty of drinking
water to stay hydrated throughout the day.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at school.

Yours sincerely

E Hobbs

Deputy Headteacher


